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Lauren Hollenbeck

From: Chris <Chris@planningsolutionsinc.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2016 3:33 PM

To: Robert Maul

Subject: Parklands Oak Tree Mitigation

Hi Robert – does the below help? 

 

Eight (8) two inch caliper White Oaks (Quercus Garryana) are proposed as mitigation for the removal of four (4) existing 

oak trees. This mitigation planting is proposed at the rate of two (2) new trees for each tree to be removed. New oak 

planting will be within the wetland buffers. 

 

Chris Baumann, LA 
President, Director of Landscape Architecture 
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication (including any attached documents, files or previous e-mail messages) constitutes an electronic communication within the scope of the Electronic 
Communication Privacy Act, 18 USCA 2510. This communication may contain non-public, confidential, or legally privileged information intended for the sole use of the designated recipient(s). The 
unlawful interception, use or disclosure of such information is strictly prohibited under law. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by reply email and delete all 
copies of this communication, including attachments, without reading them or saving them to disk. Any use of this email or attachments contained herein, are performed entirely at the risk of the 
recipient. PSI utilizes industry standard security screening software in an effort to maintain virus free digital files. However, we do not accept responsibility for any viruses or other malicious software 
that may have been inadvertently or unintentionally attached to this email. 
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